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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo to bert@applegater.org or 

mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  

Liquor

COUNTRY
CONVENIENCE 

Keep those articles, letters, opinions, and  
“Reading the Gater” photos coming in. You are the Gater!

Now serving burgers!

Photos, clockwise from left:
–Cathy Rodgers, her daughter Katie, and granddaughter 
Brooke enjoy the Applegater while winter camping in Zion 
National Park.
–Jeff and Carol Martin relax during their Big Island (Hawai’i) 
adventures at the historic Pana’ewa Zoo & Tropical Gardens 
outside Hilo by catching up on local news. The zoo features 
a rare white tiger as one of its many attractions. Aloha. 
–Lillian Eaton Stewart shares her edition of the Applegater 
Extra Edition in November with Moises, an employee at 
Hacienda Encantada in Cabo San Lucas in Mexico. 
–Tricia Cornett and Donald Rubenstein of the lower 
Applegate check the news from home before they explore  
the Galapagos.


